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TOWN HALL LETTINGS POLICY

Selby Town Hall is owned by Selby Town Council.  The Town Council has a policy of letting its facilities for the benefit of the community and to generate income from users including external organisations in the locality.

Bookings are made subject to the provision that if Selby Town Council requires the accommodation at short note, which an outside organisation has reserved, the Town Council would take the priority.
Bookings can be reserved over the telephone however they will not be confirmed until the booking form and full payment is received by the Town Council Office.  

The Town Hall shall be open to all member of the community regardless of race, gender, sexual orientation, age, disability, religious or political beliefs or marital status.

Selby Town Council does however reserve the right to refuse at its absolute discretion, to let facilities particularly where the letting may be to the detriment of the Town Hall, its staff and the local community.

The Management and bookings of external lettings is the responsibility of the Room Booking Administrator and ultimately the Town Clerk.  The use of the rooms for external purposes may be subject to restrictions.

All users and hirers must comply with Health and Safety regulations and have a qualified First Aider in attendance.  The hirer must discuss their requirement with the Room Booking Administrator prior to their booking commencing.

All bookings must comply with the requirements of the Licences in place.  In the event of a requirement for an extended, or additional licence cover, a minimum of 6 weeks notice must be given in order for statutory approval to be sought.

Booking priorities for external lettings will be determined by the Town Council who will seek to maximise the revenue generated through the facility.
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